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Bryant, Shellie

From: Dawn Loewen <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2019 1:51 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2019 - 13:50 
Submitted by anonymous user: 216.197.220.145 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Dawn 
Last Name: Loewen 
Email:  
Address:  Tobin Cres 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: proposed Saskatoon Freeway 
Meeting (if known): City Council Agenda - Regular Business Meeting 
Comments: I urge the powers that be to put a halt to the planned Saskatoon Freeway project, pending a proper 
environmental assessment. The proposed location would cut through both the Small Swale and the 
conservation zone of the Northeast Swale about ½ km from the North Commuter Highway through the Swale, 
and the bridge would be located about the same distance from the new Chief Mistawasis Bridge. There has 
already been serious disruption of this important natural area. Meanwhile, the city's Green Strategy purports to 
"transition Saskatoon into a sustainable, biodiverse community in which natural areas, assets and other green 
spaces are considered important infrastructure." The Swale is indeed important infrastructure (important for a 
whole host of reasons, for us and for other species), so let's treat it accordingly. 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/294053 
 
 




